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Status of the Criteria and Toxic Air Pollutant Reporting Regulation
Establishes new annual reporting requirements for emissions data.

The regulation changes the reporting requirements to make the content of the
reported data and the deadlines for reporting to CARB more consistent across
the state.

Became effective on January 1, 2020.
o Approximately 1,500 facilities currently subject to the regulation

Amendments to the current regulation are being workshopped by CARB.

o Considering
» Require reporting for additional smaller sources
* Minimize resource impacts using phase-in of requirements and

abbreviated reporting
o Final staff documents and proposed regulation tentatively expected to
be made available in late Spring (45-day comment period)
o A tentative Board date anticipated mid-to-late 2020

More information on the regulation can be found on CARB’s web site:

https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/our-work/programs/criteria-and-toxics-reporting




